
From: Robertson, Jeffery
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Cimarex Bonnie 35 Fed Com work plan
Date: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 6:39:43 AM

This plan is approved as written by the Bureau of Land Management Carlsbad Field Office
 with the above listed conditions of approval. This plan still needs to be approved by OCD.
 BLM approval of this proposal does not relieve the operator of liability should their
 operations have failed to adequately investigate and re mediate contamination that may pose a
 threat to groundwater, surface water, human health, or the environment, or if the location fails
 to reclaim properly.  In such an event that location does not re vegetate, or future issues with
 contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address the issues until
 contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed.  In addition,
 BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other
 federal, state, or local laws/regulations.
Thanks 

Jeffery L. Robertson
BLM-CFO
Natural Resource Specialist
Office: 575-234-2230
Cell: 575-706-1920
jlrobertson@blm.gov

On Thu, Jul 2, 2015 at 11:49 AM, Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
 <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us> wrote:

RE: Cimarex * Bonnie 35 Fed Com * 30-015-42956 * 2RP-3063

 

Mike,

 

Your work plan for the above listed release is approved as written.  Like approval by BLM
 is required for this site. Please advise if proposed excavation depths are not met.

 

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water,
 surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not
 relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws
 and/or regulations.

 

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

 

mailto:jlrobertson@blm.gov
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us
mailto:jlrobertson@blm.gov
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us


Heather Patterson

Environmental Specialist

NMOCD District II

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101

Cell (575)703-0228

 

From: Michael Burton [mailto:mburton@diversifiedfsi.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 1:15 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Robertson, Jeffery
Cc: Michael Patterson; Lance Crenshaw; Michael Alves; Christine Alderman; Max Pfaff
Subject: Cimarex Bonnie 35 Fed Com work plan

 

All,

Attached is the work plan for the Cimarex Bonnie 35 Fed com release. Please let me know if
 there are issues or conditions of approval. Thanks again.

 

 

Mike Burton

DFSI

Environmental Operations Director

Customer Relations

575-390-5454 cell

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use
 of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this  message is not the intended recipient or an agent
 responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received
 this document in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is
 strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by
 e-mail, and delete the original message. 
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